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EA1415-01 
Prairie Creek All-Season Road and Airstrip Project, Canadian Zinc Corporation 
 

To: Distribution list  
 
Re: Technical Scoping Session and Terms of Reference Review 
 
Reviewers are reminded that the dates for comments on the draft Developer’s Proposed 
Terms of Reference using the Online Review System are as follows: 

 June 20 – comments from reviewers 
 June 27 – responses from developer 

 
The technical issues scoping session will be held on Tuesday July 8th, 2014 at the Tree of 
Peace in Yellowknife.  The scoping session will start at 9am.   
 
Following the technical scoping session, the Review Board will issue its Draft Terms of 
Reference.  The Draft Terms of Reference will be open for comment for two weeks by parties 
followed by additional time for Canadian Zinc to respond. After this the Review Board will 
issue a Final Terms of Reference.   
 
Organizations and individuals will be invited to apply for party status after the Review Board 
issues its draft Terms of Reference. 
 
 
 

If you have any questions the contact for the Project is: 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7054 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
sdesouza@reviewboard.ca 
 


